
April 20, 2021 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jeri Vogt, Chairperson presiding. All members were present. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

At 10:15 o’clock A.M., as advertised, a motion was made by Rosburg, seconded by Heiden to open the Public Hearing 

regarding the proposed amendment to the Zoning Ordinance.  Motion was passed unanimously.  There were no written or oral 

objections.  At 10:20 o’clock A.M. a motion was made by Heiden, seconded by Skoog to close the hearing.  Motion was passed 

unanimously. 

The Board met with Shani Bonner of the CDC for a Tourism Report. 

The Board met with Craig Malone of the Hoffman Agency and Adam Dolan of Wellmark to discuss the Health Insurance 

Renewal.  No action was taken at this time. 

The Board discussed a moratorium on new Wind Tower Construction.   

The Board discussed amending the zoning ordinance to include a setback distance for wind turbines.  

A motion was made by the Rosburg, seconded by Schultz to approve the letter to be sent to the landowners of possible LMR 

Tower Sites with the change of the word purchase to the acquire in the letter sample.  

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board met with Ken Blair from the Expo Committee for an Expo Update. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 12:49 o’clock P.M. 
 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


